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Senator Rubén Díaz (D-Bronx) released the following statement:

“This is the first time that a Governor’s Budget Presentation contained such an
emphasis on children’s education.

“Governor Cuomo today presented an incredible plan to improve the education of
our children and his plan certainly caught my attention.

“There have been many occasions where I have disagreed with Governor Cuomo,
but I certainly hope he continues on the path he has created to improve the
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education of our children.”

For more information, contact State Senator Rubén Díaz at (718) 496-4793.


